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~ Exceptional Students to Exceptional Citizens ~ 

6/24/2020 
 
 
 
To: Private School Administrator and Home School Parent 
 
 
 
From:  Halcy Martin-Dean 
 Director of Special Education 
 Seguin Independent School District 
 
 
A meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 22, 2020 at 3 p.m. to discuss your child’s or your 
school’s participation in Special Education and Federally Funded Title Programs. It will be held 
at the Seguin Independent School District Central office building located at 1221 E. Kingsbury 
St. The meeting will be conducted by Halcy Martin-Dean, director of special education and 
Cynthia Borden, director of federal programs and will provide you with information on and 
getting your input on: 
 

1. How to conduct the annual count of the number of private school children with 
disabilities. 

2. Which children will receive services under Section 300.452. 
3. How the children’s needs will be identified 
4. What services will be provided. 
5. How and where the services will be provided. 
6. How the services provided will be evaluated. 
7. What federal programs are available to private schools students. 

 
If you plan to attend, please contact Genae McCann at 830-401-8651.  We look forward to 
seeing you at the meeting. 


